
Year 1 Maths Home Learning 

This week we have been learning to tell o’clock and half past times. 
 
Have a go at reading the times on the clocks below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Online there are lots of fun interactive clocks that can be used to 
play o’clock and half past games. Try this game using the website 
link: https://firstlook.educationcity.com/content/Activity/

clocks

